
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas/New Year deadlines 2019/20. 
 
Post Newspapers and Examiner Newspapers will publish throughout the Christmas/New Year break 
but with altered deadlines shown below. 
Herald and Voice will not produce a 28/12/19 edition and no Voice for the 4/1/20 either. 
The Echo will not produce a 28/12/19 or 4/1/20 edition: 

Examiner: 

Last work day will be Friday 20th December and return to work 2nd January 2020. 

All deadlines for the 26th of December and 2nd January combined editions will be 
Wednesday 18th December. 

Echo: 

Last edition for this year will be printed on Thursday 19th December, usual deadlines. 
 
They then break for two weeks over the Christmas New Year break. 
 
First edition for next year will be printed on Thursday 9th Jan, usual deadlines. 
 
 
HERALD Christmas & New Year Deadlines: 
 
Saturday 21 December 2019 
BOOKING & COPY DEADLINE: Tuesday 17 December 
FINAL APPROVAL DEADLINE: Wednesday 18 December   
PAPER DELIVERED FROM:  Thursday 19 December 
 
There will be no Herald paper 28 December 2019 
 
Saturday 4 January 2020 
BOOKING & COPY DEADLINE: Tuesday 17 December 
FINAL APPROVAL DEADLINE: Wednesday 18 December 
PAPER DELIVERED FROM:  Friday 3 January 
 
The Herald will be closed from 4pm Thursday 19 December 2019 and reopen on Monday 6 
January 2020. 
 



POST: 
21st December edition 
Deadlines: Booking and material, Trades and Services and General Classifieds 
..............................................................................................Tuesday 17th December – 5pm 
28th December and 4th January editions* 
Deadlines: Booking and material, Trades and Services and General Classifieds 
..............................................................................................Wednesday 18th December – 
5pm 
* Note: Deadlines are for both editions 

The POST office will be closed from COB December 20 until January 3 

PERTH VOICE Christmas & New Year Deadlines:  
 
Normal deadlines apply for 21 December 2019: 
BOOKING & COPY DEADLINE: Tuesday 17 December 
FINAL APPROVAL DEADLINE: Wednesday 18 December 
PAPER DELIVERED FROM:  Thursday 19 December 
 
There will be no Voice papers 28 December 2019 & 4 January 2020 
 
The Voice will be closed from 4pm Thursday 19 December 2019 and reopen on Monday 6 
January 2020 
 
 

PSN office will close from COB Thursday December 19 2020 and reopen Monday January 
6th 2020. 
 
To all our valued clients – Thanks for your business in 2019. 
We wish you even greater success in the year to come. 
Best wishes from all the staff at Perth Suburban Newspapers – proudly local and 
independent. 


